
 

 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR, RENICK 

FROM: BOYD 

SUBJECT: AAB LEGISLATION  

DATE: NOVEMBER 29, 2001 

CC: FILE 

DEQ has drafted the attached legislation to address EPA’s concerns about the aerial application 
of pesticides.  However, the bill does not address the composition of the board.  Please review and 
advise. 

Do you have any thoughts about the composition of the board?  In my opinion, the board 
should not have a majority of agriculture pilots. 


